

## Shelly Miller <shelly.miller@celinaschools.org>

## **Deduct day**

5 messages

Shelly Miller <Shelly.Miller@celinaschools.org>

Tue, Dec 24, 2019 at 8:57 AM

Fri, Dec 27, 2019 at 6:21 AM

To: Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>, Michelle Duncan <Michelle.Duncan@celinaschools.org>

Good morning. Can I take a deduct day on Jan 10th to visit Findlay college with my senior? I have used my 3 personal days on funerals and activities I need to attend at my children's school (Dare graduation, Special Relative Day, All Saints Day Parade).

Thx, Michele Miller

Ken Schmiesing < ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org >

To: Shelly Miller <Shelly.Miller@celinaschools.org>

Cc: Michelle Duncan < Michelle.Duncan@celinaschools.org>, Marcy Wellman < marcy.wellman@celinaschools.org>

Thanks Michele.

Yes, you can take this as a deduct day, if you send a signed request over to our office for the Board to approve.

Thank you,

[Quoted text hidden]

Dr. Kenneth J. Schmiesing, Superintendent Celina City Schools 585 E. Livingston St. Celina, Ohio 45822 419-586-8300 Ext. 1002 ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org

> CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message may contain confidential information, including, but not limited to, student personally identifiable information. Such information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, printing, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of the information contained herein is strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail message in error, please immediately notify me by telephone at the school to arrange for the return of the original document to me. Please also delete the message from your computer. Thank you

Shelly Miller <Shelly.Miller@celinaschools.org>

Fri, Dec 27, 2019 at 8:14 AM

To: Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>

Cc: Marcy Wellman <marcy.wellman@celinaschools.org>, Michelle Duncan <Michelle.Duncan@celinaschools.org>

Thank you!

[Quoted text hidden]

Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>

Tue, Jan 7, 2020 at 7:30 AM

To: Shelly Miller <Shelly.Miller@celinaschools.org>

Cc: Marcy Wellman <marcy.wellman@celinaschools.org>, Michelle Duncan <Michelle.Duncan@celinaschools.org>

Hi Shelly,

We do need the signed deduct day request letter by tomorrow to add this to Monday's Board Agenda. Can you send it over to us?

Thank you,